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                                                  Lecture Shout-Out Guidance

Candidates may ask to make a ‘shout out’ to your students, either at the beginning, just after a break or at the end of lectures. Candidates are informed that it is up to the lecturer whether they allow them to speak to students in this way, and should accept your decision either to allow or not to allow them to do so.

[bookmark: _GoBack]While we understand that time in lectures is limited, we would ask that you consider facilitating lecture shout-outs where possible. We will be informing candidates that such shout outs should be short and to the point. If you are able to allow these, we believe that more students will be engaged in the election process, and the outcome will be more representative.


























	
[image: ]
Citystudents.co.uk/elections		 
image1.png
CITY
STUDENTS’
UNION




image2.png
STUDENTS’
UNION

ELECTIONS





image3.png
City
Change
Makers




